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Chair Tokuda, Vice Chair English, and Members of the Committee: 

Thank you for the opportunity to testify on the confirmation of Kenneth Villabrille to the 

Board of Trustees of the Deferred Compensation Plan.  I support the confirmation of  

Mr. Villabrille. 

Mr. Villabrille currently serves as a member of the Board of Trustees of the Deferred 

Compensation Plan.  Mr. Villabrille consistently acts in a thoughtful and deliberative manner and 

his contributions have helped to effect significant improvements to the Deferred Compensation 

Plan and the important benefit it provides to state and county employees. 

I have had the opportunity to work with Mr. Villabrille and believe his confirmation to 

another term on the board of trustees will benefit the Deferred Compensation Plan and its 

participants. 

Thank you for the opportunity to testify on this matter. 
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